
From: John McCooke thegoodshipnw6@gmail.com 

Sent: 26 October 2016 16:51 

To: Michael.J.Sullivan@met.pnn.police.uk 

Cc: Patel, Yogini; Legister, Linda; Business Licence 

Subject: Re: The Good Ship Review Supplementary Evidence 

 

Hi Mike,  

we have changed our security company, added some CCTV to cover the alleyway and are 

currently fine tuning our door policy.   

I would like your opinionon exactly where you think we should put our smoking area.  You 

say on page 2 of 7 of your Witness Statement of 19th October 2016 that "the suggested 

smoking area is very small and is next to the pavement, the proposed smoking area could 

only hold a maximum of five people, as any more would see people standing on the 

pavement outside the venue"  You then go on to say "Drakes Court is for vehicular access 

and is used 24 hours a day, seven days a week".   

Martin Wood spoke to Moran's in early August about a gate, you told me that there was 

some progress in late September and Kevin Moran told me the same 3 weeks ago on the 

phone but until that actually happens I would be interested in where you recommend we put 

it for now and how we barrier it. 

thanks 

John 
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